
NOTICE
Street PAVING

Centerville Utilities want you to be aware of street
grinding and paving in your area.

Streets affected are as follows:
Spruce from School to US 40
West Plum from Morton to Spruce

Intersections affected are as follows:
Third & South
Fourth & Walnut
US40 & Morton

Dates for work to begin - Monday morning
(11/19/2018) through Wednesday (11/21/2018).
There is to be NO parking on the road so that
grinding and paving can be done in a timely manner.
Please have all vehicles moved OFF of the street by
Monday morning (11/19/2018).

Thank you for your patience as we work to keep
Centerville running smoothly.


